

December 7, 2004

Carole Jean Jordan

Chairman

Al Austin Finance Chairman Ms. Lisa Macci

8791 Sonoma Lake Blvd.

Boca Raton, FL 33434

Dear Ms. Macci:

J. Allison DeFoor

Vice Chairman

Stevie Landon

Secretary

Joel Pate Treasurer

Donna Solze Assistant Secretary

A.J. Matthews Assistant Treasurer

**Paul Senft** National Committeeman

Sharon Day National Committeewoman

On behalf of the Republican Party of Florida, I would like to thank you for devoting your time and effort to help the Republican Party of Florida and re-electing President George W. Bush.

Our statewide network of lawyers was a crucial element to this success. We worked with over 600 lawyers across the state to ensure that eligible voters were protected on Election Day. In fact, we received many calls from Republican voters expressing gratitude to our legal team for making sure their votes counted. We could not have hoped for more hardworking, inspired volunteers.

As we look towards the next election, I hope you will continue to be involved with the Republican Party. With the knowledge and experience you have gained over the past several months, you have become an even more important part of our volunteer team. We will certainly call on you in the future to use this experience for other Republican candidates.

I look forward to working with you again in the future. Please accept my deepest thanks and best wishes for your service.

Sincerely,

General Counsel